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SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
 

March 1, 2022 
 

 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  Via Electronic Filing 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Aqua North Carolina, Inc. 
 Docket No. W-218, Sub 526A 
 REPORTING REQUIREMENT DOCKET 

Secondary Water Quality Filtration Request Executive Summaries 
[CONFIDENTIAL VERSION AND REDACTED VERSION] 

    
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
 Attached for electronic filing please find Aqua North Carolina, Inc.’s 

Secondary Water Quality Filtration Request Executive Summaries (“Executive 

Summaries”), which have been previously provided to the Public Staff for 

proposed filtration projects which are under consideration. These Executive 

Summaries are filed in compliance with Ordering Paragraph No. 20 of the 

Commission’s October 26, 2020 Sub 526 Rate Case Order, and were submitted to 

the Public Staff during the six-month reporting period ended December 31, 2021.   

 Confidential information has been redacted from certain of these 

Executive Summaries.  Therefore, this filing includes both a redacted, public 

filing and a confidential filing, as necessary. 
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By this letter, I hereby certify that I have served the filing on the parties 

of record to the W-218, Sub 526A docket. 

         As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance. 

      Sincerely,      

      Electronically Submitted   
      /s/ Jo Anne Sanford 
      Sanford Law Office, PLLC 
      State Bar No. 6831 
 

Attorney for Aqua North Carolina, Inc.  
 
c: Parties of Record  


